Committee on Planning and Priorities

Minutes

June 21, 2006

Present:  Hadge, Hagedorn, Heuring, Kamber, Paul, Popowski, Robertson, Rotter, Scarpati, Venturo, Vincelette, Wineberg.

Excused:  Cullen, Briggs

1. The Committee met with President Gitenstein to discuss her view of CPP’s evolving role during the budget crisis and beyond.  The President discussed with the committee some areas where she would appreciate CPP’s input and others where she would like the Committee to ensure that College processes are bring followed. 

2. The Committee also discussed with President Gitenstein the need to coordinate and process suggestions being received from faculty, staff and students.  CPP agreed to send an e-mail to the campus community informing everyone that suggestions should be channeled through CPP. CPP would then pass these recommendations along to the President with recommendations.  CPP also agreed to summarize the suggestions received thus far from the campus community and provide these to the President.

3. The Committee also discussed the end-of year Planning Council summaries and will be providing suggestions to both the President and the Planning Council.
